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PSCA Meeting 6/14/2008 
 
Location: Buffer Creek 
 
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 5:25 p.m. by Vice-President Rodger 
Becker. 
 
Attendance: Rodger Becker, Steve Stambaugh, Jeff Lutz, Randall Tinsley and 26 
shooters.  The following clubs were represented: Lawrence County, Critter Path, 
Buffer Creek and West Penn Sportsman’s. 
 
Minutes: Steve distributed copies of the meeting minutes.  Mark Hull made a motion 
to waive the reading of the minutes.  The motion was 2nd by Jeff McCullough, with all 
in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Jeff distributed copies of the treasurer’s report.  The PSCA has 
had the following income:  $625 from Club memberships, $979.80 from interest and 
$11,894.00 from target fees.  The following major expenses have been paid: $4,218.80 
for guns, $2,101.21 for the SCTP, $1,998.00 for shells and $2,004.00 for the trophies.  
There was a brief discussion on which board members were authorized to make 
monetary dispersals from the account.  Frank Wyant made a motion to get Jeff Lutz, 
the current Treasurer, bonded.  The motion was 2nd by Mark Hull, with all in favor.  
Mark Hull motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report, 2nd by Mike Brendle, with all in 
favor. 
 
Old Business: 
 2008 State Shoot Update - The attending officers gave a brief summary of the 
report from the last meeting.  There were ~150 shooters registered, several vendors on 
board, Benelli exhibition on Friday night and Bass Pro donated water and certificate 
for gunsmith services.  We had a ~15 minute discussion on getting the state shoot 
squadding and shoot information updates on the website.  The board will look into 
ways to best achieve this, including the new IClays scoring system which is starting to 
be used by clubs hosting events.  The board will try to get Blue Ridge to post an 
updated list of the squadding on the internet. 
 
 Target Incentive Program – Rodger asked the attending clubs if they received the 
information and if the shooters knew about the program.  Most did not know about 
the program.  Steve reviewed the program and the details on how the prizes will be 
awarded at the state shoot. 
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 2008 PA Eastern Zone Results – Bob Bergamino won HOA in the Main Event, 
with just over 100+ shooters attending.  There were 70+ in the 12 gauge Prelim event. 
  
 S.C.T.P. – The board informed the attendees that we want to require the host 
club to register the shoot as an open registered target event.  This would permit 
registered targets to be shot after the kids’ event is completed.  Also, the clubs in 
attendance were notified that we will not permit the shoot to be held on a weekend 
which conflicts with another PSCA event. 
 
 2010 PSCA Shoot Applicants – Castlewood and Buffer Creek submitted for the 
PA Western Zone.  Factoryville and Thunder Ridge submitted for the State 
Championship.  There were no applicants for the PA Eastern Zone.  The board will 
look for a host club who most closely meets the new criteria. 
 
New Business: 
 There was an open discussion for the good of the order.  Mark Hull requested 
giving each club a marquis shoot date that would be protected.  There would be no 
other shoots on that date in their respective zones.  The clubs which are located in 
close proximity to the borderline would have to work out the dates between each 
other.  The board was in favor of the idea and will take it into consideration at future 
meetings. 
 There was a discussion over the new State/Zone Shoot Criteria.  Items of 
interest were noted on the criteria for future discussion.  They include:  Penalty for 
shooter on course when not shooting.  The PSCA should allow the use of reloads up 
to the host club of the event.  Mark Hull made a motion to require the Zone Shoot 
host club to mail flyers to all PSCA members in their respective zone and to 
whomever they wish beyond that.  The motion was 2nd by Mike Brendle, with all in 
favor. 
 The clubs in attendance requested that the PSCA make sure that we have the 
correct contact information for the host clubs. 
 
Future Meetings: 
 Annual State Meeting: July 12th, 7:00 pm at Blue Ridge. 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  
 Mark Hull motioned to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Mike Brendle, with all in 
favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm. 


